
				APPLICATION	FOR	
					Downtown	Christmas	Trees	

	
Help	us	decorate	the	downtown	area	of	Southern	Pines	

Trees	will	be	on	display	November	25	through	January	2nd	
	

The	trees	will	go	up	before	Thanksgiving	and	need	to	be	decorated	by	Friday,	November	29th,	
for	the	Tree	Lighting	on	Saturday,	November	30th.		Payment	must	accompany	application	to	
guarantee	space.	You	supply	your	own	lights	&	decorations.	We	supply	the	tree,	power	cord	and	
power.		Thank	you	for	your	participation!	
	
Did	you	have	a	tree	last	year?	________What	location?	_______________________	
	
Name	of	group/business/individual__________________________________________	
	
Contact	person	__________________________________________	
	
Address	_______________________________________________________________	
	
City/State/Zip_____________________________	
	
Best	Phone_________________	Alternate	Phone:______________	
	
Email	_________________________________________	
	
Please	note	the	following:	

• You	will	need	to	provide	lights	&	decorations	for	the	tree.	
• The	decorations	need	to	be	secured	and	weather	resistant.	
• The	SPBA	&	the	Town	are	not	responsible	for	any	vandalism.	
• The	SPBA	&	the	Town	may	remove	any	decorations	they	feel	are	inappropriate.	
• Remove	the	decorations	after	New	Years,	by	the	2nd	of	January,	so	the	Town	can	remove	the	

trees.	
	
Contact:	Kevin	Lindsay,	910-920-7661,	kevinlindsay@crawforddsn.com,	if	you	have	any	
questions.	
	
Mail	form	&	check	to	SPBA,	PO	Box	1604,	Southern	Pines,	NC	28388	or	drop	off	at	
Crawford	Design	Company,	230	West	Pennsylvania	Ave,	Suite	C.	
	
Please	return	by	October	26,	2019	with	a	check	payable	to	SPBA	for	$65.	
You	will	be	contacted	in	early	November	with	your	tree	assignment.	
	
Previous	participants	get	first	choice	on	their	tree	location	from	last	year	if	paid	for	by	
October	26,	2019	


